
BVCTC Nursing Advisory Committee 
 
Leslie Bakker, MSN RN 
Emeriti Faculty 
 
Erika Beezel 
BVCTC, Educational Counselor 
 
Ruth Blevins, RN 
WVNA Executive Director, retired 
 
Ann Bostic, CRNA RN MBA 
West Virginia Board of Examiners for Registered  
              Professional Nurses 
 
Diana Branham, BSN RN 
Nurse Manager, 4 South- Memorial Division 
 
Becky Brannon, MBA BA RN 
VP of Nursing and Chief Nursing Officer 
Thomas Healthcare System 
 
Suzette Breeden 
BVCTC, Dean 
 
Janet Briscoe, BSN RN 
Director of Clinical Services 
Kanawha-Charleston Health Department 
 
Fran Brooks, BSN RN 
Nurse Manager, Emergency Room 
CAMC-Memorial Division 
 
Mary Brothers, N Ed RN 
Garnet Career Center  
Program Director, retired 
 
Monica Carson 
Clinical Manger, Fresenius 
 
Martha Sue Forsbrey, EdD RN Emeriti 
BVCTC, Nursing Program Director, retired 
 
Jarrod Garnes 
BVCTC Graduate 
 
Tatum Grimm 
CAMC Employment Center 
 
 
 
 
 
Carla Hall, RN 
Nurse Executive 
Highland Hospital 

 
Beverly Jo Harris, EdD 
BVCTC, President 
 
Lori Beth Kellum 
BVCTC, CAMC Nurse Education Loan Program 
 
Kristin Mallory, EdD 
BVCTC, Vice-President for Academic and Student 
Affairs 
 
Trish McCoy, RN BSN 
Putnam Vocational 
 
Ron Moore, MSN RN  
VP Professional Practice and Chief Nursing Officer,  
               CAMC 
 
Duane Napier, RN-BC MSN 
Robert Wood Johnson Executive Nurse Fellow 
 
Teresa Reynolds, BSN RN MS 
Program Director 
Garnet Career Center 
 
Julie Slater, BSN RN CHPN 
Hospice 
 
Diane Taylor, MSN RN 
Director of Nursing Practice and Development 
 
Rhonda White, MSN RN 
BVCTC, Clinical Coordinator 
 
Max Whiting, RN 
KVCTC Graduate, Class of 2007 
 
B. Kent Wilson, MSN RN CLNC 
BVCTC, Nursing Program Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 


